REPOSITORY	DOE/PASO
COLLECTION	DOE/NV
BOX No. 120	7, "ERDA#2"
FOLDER Jan	Thru Dec / 197

May 13, 1970

Global Associates
APO San Francisco, California 96555

Attention: Mr. Frank Granich

BEST COPY AVAILABLE

Dear Frank:

Reference is made to your letter of May 5, 1970 regarding support required for the Bikini Survey.

I believe Joe Merrill has advised you of the support that will be required for the Bikini Survey by telephone, but in an effort to insure that nothing is dropped and to keep you up to date, the following information is furnished.

## Participants in the Survey:

Robert E. Thalgott AEC Nevada Robert J. Catlin **AEC Headquarters** Tommy F. McCraw **AEC** Headquarters Frank D. Cluff AEC Nevada Oliver D. T. Lynch, Jr. AEC Nevada Allan E. Smith USPHS Nevada William E. Moore USPHS Nevada Jack E. Thrall **USPHS** Nevada Edward E. Held University of Washington Rodney J. Eagle University of Washington Raymond T. Lusk University of Washington

The above will arrive Kwajalein May 25, 1970 via MAC and request lodgings in the VIP quarters if available. We will send a message advising the Commanding Officer KMR on the personnel that will RON his station.

						Birth
OFFICE ▶	AT/S		AT/S	DIR		
SURNAME .	JHDryden/idh		W BHills	WABOOL	f 4	,
	5/13/70		5/13/70	5/13/70	17	

It is our understanding that the T. T. vessel Hafa Adai is scheduled to arrive Kwaj May 21 and will depart May 26 or 27. We have been advised that a T. T. vessel will be scheduled to arrive at Bikini on June 14 and will depart for Kwaj upon completion of the survey.

Food, bedding, etc., will be shipped from Honolulu to Kwaj via MAC. We will advise you of the date and quantities of all material shipped to Kwaj.

Also, we will keep you advised of any changes to the above or additional requirements that may arise.

I want to thank you for your assistance in supporting this survey and the personal interest you take in assisting the Atomic Energy Commission. We have moved our offices to the trailer compound at Damon Tract, so if you have any time while in Honolulu, feel free to stop by and say hello.

Very truly yours,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
WILLIAM A. BONNET

William A. Bonnet Director

EPB-464